## Provide Funds For Book Of Remembrance

An additional \$20,000 borrowing for the Halifax Memorial Library to cover the costs of roneo racks and other incidental charges was approved last night by the Finance Committee, which, at the same time, included \$1,500 towards a Book of Remembrance to be placed in the Library by the Silver Cross Women.

Harry C. Murphy, spokesman for the Silver Cross Women, said the book would cost about \$2,500 and the Association had \$1,000 of its own funds. Books of Remembrance already have been placed in All Saints Cathedral and at Dalhousie University, he said.